FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to request the following information on your Authorities' suicide audit and action plan. 

Please provide answers to the following questions, including information on the documents we refer to in this request. 

1. Has your authority undertaken a suicide audit in the last five years (2019 -2023)? Yes or No. (If yes please see 1.a, If no please see 1.d)
The Council holds the information you have asked for.

Yes, please see the attached supporting document.

a. If yes, is this available in the public domain? Yes or No. (If yes please see 1.b, if no please see 1.c)
b. If yes, please provide a web link to the report for us to access.
c. If no, please attach the latest report from your authority.
d. If you have not undertaken a suicide audit in the last 5 years please provide the reasons for not undertaking the audit? E.g., lack of capacity, lack of expertise, difficulty in accessing data, lack of cooperation from the Coroner's office
(i)
(ii)
(iii)
(iv)

Not applicable


2. Has your authority developed a suicide action plan in the last five years (2019 -2023) based on the suicide audit? Yes or No. (If yes please see 2.a, if no – no further action needed) 
a. If yes, is this available in the public domain? Yes or No. (If yes please see 2.b, If no please see 2.c)
b. If yes, please provide a web link to the action plan for us to access.
c. If no, please attach the latest action plan from your authority.

Please see the attached.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
